
THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 

Vancouver, B. C. V6T 1W5 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

ANCILLARY SER VICES 
LABOUR RELATIONS 

PERSONNEL 

Ms. Emerald Murphy, President, 
Association of University and 

College Employees, Local No. 1 
c/o Campus Mail 

Dear Ms. Murphy: 

November 13, 1974 

Re: Contract Articles - 1 

Your letter November 7, 1974 

In answer to your enquiry, I am pleased to advise you that as far as 
I know, all Articles of the contract are now being carried out insofar as possible 
with the exception of those matters which are being held up pending the report of 
Mr. Sims. If there are items which have not been taken care of, we have yet to 
hear of them. 

In order to expedite the requirements when this report is presented, it would 
be helpful if you advise us of the names of the three members of the "Job Evaluation 
Committee". As you are aware, I am sure this Committee may require considerable time 
to study the situation and work out a program. 

It would also be useful if you would send us an up-to-date list of the 
individual membership of your "Grievance Committee". 

Mr. Clark will continue as the person responsible for the University for 
grievance matters. 

JFM:fv 

Yours very truly, 

Mc ean, Director of ersonnel, 
Labour Relations & Ancillary Services 


